
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

IMPORTANT DATES

Newsletter Challenge
How many Stop Bullying
signs can you find? Write

your answer and put it in the
challenge box in the office.

Winners drawn at assembly
tomorrow.

School Newsletter



As part of the Department of Education’s

procedures, schools undergo a review every
3-4 years. Our School Review is currently
occurring, and the school reviewers have

been speaking with students, staff and now
wish to engage with our parent/carer

community. If you are free on Tuesday 13th
June between 9.00am and 10.00am and wish
to provide your feedback on our strengths as

a school and potential future area for
improvement, please contact the school office
and further details will be provided. We value
the response of all our school stakeholders. 




Wednesday 7th June
Student Free Day 

Friday 9th June
Anti-Bullying Day- Dress as
a Community Hero

Monday 12th June
King's Birthday Public Holiday

Friday 23rd June
Last Day Term 2
School Finishes at 2.30pm

Monday 10th July
First Day of Term 3 

Friday 28th July
Payment due for 
Year 6 camp

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y

Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

Thursday 1st June 2023

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/


L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Lunch orders EVERY Tuesday and Thursday!!!
FAMILIES are able to place orders via an online App “My School Connect”. https://myschoolconnect.com.au/login
Orders must be in by Tuesday 8am for Tuesday lunch orders and Thursday 8.00am for Thursday lunch orders. 
ECPS & Lunch Mums look forward to working with the school community in providing school lunches for your
children.

The year 5 students are needing materials for their inquiry project. If you have any spare 
cardboard such as cereal boxes, shoe boxes, or anything carboard could you please bring it into the office. 

We encourage all families to read the attached information regarding their eligibility for additional funding under the Camps,
Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF). If you have any questions regarding this, please contact our School Office.

Wanting to keep your child extra warm while playing outside?  We now have a supply of beanies in
our office. If you would like to purchase one, please see one of our lovely office staff. Beanies are
$17.00 each.




In science, we often use recycled materials to build different objects related to our learning intentions. We are kindly asking for donations of CLEAN
recycled goods, all items must be clean and should not have any food remnants.

Donations can be left at the reception with oone of a office staff or the science room with Jemma. Thank you for your support! If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to contact me via compass.

On Saturday we had our Bunnings BBQ fundraiser it was such a success. On
behalf of ECPS I would like to thank everyone who volunteered their time to
come help out on the day. This wouldn't have been possible without all your

help. 








On Monday 29th May, Year 3 went on an excursion to ACMI, Australia's national
museum of screen culture as part of their inquiry learning, “How does
innovation impact our daily lives?”. Students investigated how video games
work, the ways they have evolved and to what extent gaming principles have
changed and stayed the same over time. The students enjoyed engaging with
the exhibition and even had chance to play some retro video games! ECPS staff
were very proud of the students demonstrating our school values whilst at
ACMI, as well as sharing their own experiences of video games. 











The Australian Research Alliance for Children and Youth (ARACY) outlines six
factors which should be present for a child or young person to experience

good/high wellbeing, which are: 



Loved and safe - positive family relationships and connections with others
along with personal and community safety. Children and youth who are

loved and safe are confident, have a strong sense of self-identity, are resilient
and have high self-esteem. 



Material Basics – children have access to the things they need to live a normal

life. They live in adequate and stable housing, with adequate clothing,
healthy food and clean water and the materials they need to participate in

education and training pathways.



Health - Healthy children have their physical, developmental, psychosocial and
mental health needs met.



Learning - Children learn through a variety of formal and informal

experiences within the classroom and more broadly in their home and in the
community. Children who are learning, participate in and experience

education that enables them to reach their full potential and maximise their
life opportunities. 



Participating - means children and youth are supported in expressing their
views. Their views are taken into account and they are involved in decision

making processes that affect them. 



Identity and culture - Having a positive sense of culture and identity is central
to the wellbeing of children and is particularly important for Aboriginal and

Torres Strait Islander and other culturally and linguistically diverse children. This
includes having a sense of spiritual wellbeing.



You can read more about these factors here:

https://www.aracy.org.au/documents/item/700













Welcoming Wellbeing
CHILD WELLBEING



At ECPS this year we are celebrating our wonderful and extensive Multicultural community.  
Each week at assembly, we are unveiling a different cultural flag.



This week we are celebrating those in the ECPS Community from





Nigeria

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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